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Executive Board meeting 13 June 2022 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the fourteenth meeting in 2022 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main discussions 

The Executive Board reviewed the draft Consolidated Annual Activity Report (CAAR) 2021 and the draft 
College assessment of the CAAR 2021.  

The Executive Board adopted its opinion on the final annual accounts of Eurojust for the financial year 
2021.  

The Executive Board adopted an Executive Board Decision laying down general implementing provisions 
on the conduct of administrative inquiries and disciplinary proceedings based on a Commission model 
decision for decentralised agencies and joint undertakings. 

The Executive Board discussed the evaluation of the format and organisation of Consultative Forum 
meetings and possible follow-up activities.  

The Executive Board decided to decline the request to participate in a study on ‘Ndrangheta’s subversive 
power in the Netherlands.  

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


